
Online Tee Off Time Booking for March 2017 

 

Beginning with the competition on 18th March the club will be implementing the online tee 

reservation process for all Saturday and Wednesday competitions. For the competitions on 

4th and 11th March we will be using the old system of the paper timesheet, which will be 

available first thing on the previous Saturday morning. 

 

Anyone who has tried to beat the system by entering an online booking for those dates will 

have their booking cancelled. You can only reserve tee times for these two dates by using 

the paper time sheet. The two competitions on 18th and 25th March are a four ball better 

ball and a stableford singles competition. Hopefully this will allow us to iron out any 

teething problems before the summer stroke play competitions begin on 1st April. 

 

To use the online booking process you must first register with the BRS website. You will 

need you Greenock GC membership number, which Heather will be able to supply.  The BRS 

online booking site can be access directly from the Greenock GC web site, or at the 

following link;  

 

https://www.brsgolf.com/greenockbigcourse/members_home.php 

 

Once you register on the site you can make tee bookings. It is strongly recommended that 

you view the two video tutorials that are displayed on the sign in screen. They are very good 

and should explain to you how to use the system to reserve tee times. 

 

The following are a few points that relate to how the process will work at Greenock. 

 

• Online booking for the Saturday competitions will be available from 4:30am on the 

previous Saturday. Similarly for Wednesdays, it will be from 4:30am on the previous 

Wednesday. 

 

• Online booking will close at noon on the day before the competition, on either the Friday 

or Tuesday. 

 

• The sheet will then be printed and placed on the stand just inside the main doors. Tee 

times can then only be booked by adding your name to the physical sheet. 

 

https://www.brsgolf.com/greenockbigcourse/members_home.php


• You can book a time for just yourself as a single player, or for two players on the same 

time. The third man time will not be able to be reserved online. 

 

• The third man time can only be taken on the day of the competition as is the process 

today. 

 

• Once you begin the booking process you will have three minutes to complete the booking. 

After three minutes the time will be released back into the pool and then anyone will be 

able to book it. 

 

• For the four ball events one player will be able to add four names on the sheet. 

 

• Only the player who made the booking can remove all the names that he entered for that 

time. If you didn’t make the booking then you can only remove your own name from a time. 

 

• A player can only reserve one tee time in any day. 

 

Robin Goodall 

M&H Convenor 

 


